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November 28, 2018 
 

 
Brandon Lewis 

Chairman  
Millbank Tower 
London 

SW1P 4DP   
 

 
Dear Mr Chairman, 

  
Please find attached my original communication to you. I am still waiting for your 
response. Much has changed since then. The NHS are prioritising the diagnosis of these 

children to try and minimise the damage that's been done. The government has had to 
concede a case brought by the Autistic Society re removal of these children's human 

rights so their abuse is not against the law. In education staff are educated to help 
pinpoint the children in need and not aggravate their conditions. The families are 

having their eyes opened to the extent of the abuse i.e. Bad parents rather than 
struggling with their child who has not been diagnosed and left to flounder in an 
abusive and illegal system.  

 
As the Government and Tory central office, who seem to direct the Government’s policy 

and decision making, rather than Parliament, are not responsible for the suffering of all 
these children, who is? 

 
These are not just issues of legality but constitutional, as democracy has been 
bypassed. 

 
Please could you explain why you have not responded to my complaints? 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
H Lamb DC 
 

The Surgery, 48 Marsh Road, Pinner, Middlesex, HA5 5NQ 

020-8866-3230/020-8866-8018 

 

 


